
John T. Dillon 
Corporate Counsel 
167 John F. Kennedy Parkway 
Short Hills, NJ 07078 

john.dillon@amwater.com 

P 973.564.5753 

F 973.564.5708 

December 28, 2017 

Via the NYPSC Electronic Tariff System 
Hon. Kathleen H. Burgess, Secretary 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223-1350 

Re: Case 09-M-0311 – Implementation of Chapter 59 of the Laws of 2009 Establishing a 
Temporary Annual Assessment Pursuant to Public Service Law §18-a(6) 

Dear Secretary Burgess: 

New York American Water Company, Inc. (“NYAW” or the “Company”) hereby submits for 
filing with the New York Public Service Commission (the “Commission”) Cancellation 
Supplement No. 4 of PSC No. 5 - Water, with an effective date of January 1, 2018, in compliance 
with the Commission’s order in the matter referenced above, issued and effective December 19, 
2017.    

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions. 

Respectfully submitted, 

John T. Dillon 

JTD:dlc 
Enclosures 

cc: Michael Rieder (via email, w/enc.) 
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